
Seminole Region  

Update 
September 2015 

We hope you have enjoyed your summer travels with family and friends and are now faring well battling the 

heat and the storms. Now that we are gearing up for the upcoming season, there is plenty to report: 

Membership: 

We are pleased to announce that our Seminole Region Professional/Active Membership now totals 277 

Members, with nine new Seminole Region Members added this past quarter. Please join us in welcoming the 

following new members: 

Pam Carlson – West Club Service Manager, John’s Island Club 

Tina DeLucca – Retail Manager, Harbour Ridge Yacht & Country Club 

Nicole Dugan – Beach Club Asst. Service Manager, John’s Island Club 

Michelle Escobar – Membership Director, Lauderdale Yacht Club 

Tammy Fullington – Banquet Manager, John’s Island Club 

Chris Patterson – Executive Director Food & Beverage, Ocean Reef Club 

Richard Rosenthal – General Manager, Atlantis Golf Club 

Margaux Sarin – Beach Club Asst. Service Manager, John’s Island Club 

Meagan Whelan – Communications Manager, Lauderdale Yacht Club 

Member Educational Event Participation: 

Member participation at our Educational Events has been growing at record levels this past year. For in-

stance, at April’s training session, featuring Dan O’Connor, on how to use power phrases and verbal patterns 

to deliver “Steller Customer Service,” 53 of you attended. Special thanks to the Ocean Club of Florida for 

hosting that event. 

May’s session, featured Theo Gilbert-Jamison who focused her presentation on the “Role of Leadership,” 

and 74 of you attended. Special thanks to May’s host Broken Sound Club. 

Finally, at July’s event, featuring Scott Garvis, CEO of Dale Carnegie of South Florida, and whose presenta-

tion focused on the “Attitude of Service,” a final tally totaled 87 members in attendance! Thank you to Hillsbo-

ro Club that hosted the event. 

Stephen LoGiudice, CCM Larry S. Savvides, CCM 
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Committees: 

We will be soliciting soon for Seminole Region Committee Chairs and member volunteers. Committees act in 

an advisory capacity and, as such, provide valuable input to the Board of Directors on matters relating to their 

area of focus which ultimately influences Association policy. Participation is encouraged. 

Upcoming Events: 

We are pleased to announce the 2015 Seminole Region Member/Member Golf Tournament, scheduled for 

Thursday, October 8, 2015, at the Loxahatchee Club. Please save the date while further details unfold. 

Also, please mark your calendars for Seminole’s next training session scheduled for Friday, October 23, to be 

held at Gulf Stream Golf Club in Delray Beach, Florida. Greg Giesen, an award-winning author, leadership 

coach, trainer and one of the most sought after speakers in the country, will speak to us on “Leading From 

Within,” the importance of leading our lives from a place of purpose and passion. 

We look forward to seeing you soon.   

Sincerely, 

 

Larry and Steve 


